
The Central New York School Boards Association offers all  
trainings required  for newly elected board members  

Did you know that all newly elected School Board members are 
required to take within their first year after the start of their first term 
in office, Governance Training, Child Abuse Reporting in an Education 
Setting and Finance Training?  If elected, start your term learning and 
understanding everything you need to know to be a successful Board 
Member by taking the trainings offered by CNYSBA 

Governance Training                       

(Two day class - both classes are required to 
obtain your certificate) 

These will be offered in June and 
November.  Choose which session works 

best for you 

Thursday, June 10th, 2021 6-9:30 pm 

Saturday, June 13th, 2021 9:00 am - 3:00 pm 

   or 

Thursday, November 11th, 2021 6-9:30 pm 

Saturday, November 13th, 2021 9:00 am-3:00 pm 

The Central New York School Boards Association 
is offering all three of these State Mandated 

Courses. 

All classes must be registered through your District Clerk 

Child Abuse Reporting in an 
Educational Setting (Takes place 
within the Governance Training) 

Thursday, June 10th, 2021 

7:15-8:15 pm           OR 
Thursday, November 11th, 2021 
7:15-8:15 pm 

Finance Training  
Saturday, November 6th, 2021  

8:30 am - 3:00 pm 
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